(Please date and put on letterhead)

To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing this to share with you how important Dufferin Mall Youth Services (DMYS) is to Toronto.  DMYS has been serving youth for thirteen years.  The services they provide are vital to the nearly one thousand young people and their families who go there annually.  DMYS was instrumental in addressing many of the issues of crime and violence that were endemic a decade and a half ago in the community it serves.  In this time of gangs, employment challenges, shifting youth demographics, violence by and against young people, and the many challenges our children face; can we really afford to shut down more programs? 

The cost of running DMYS comes out to approximately $200 per youth per year.  This is offset by the generous contributions of Dufferin Mall, DMYS’s partner agencies, and private donations.  The range of services that DMYS has provided (employment, counselling, housing support, recreational activities, presentations, workshops, art projects, and many more) cannot be filled by other organisations in the same way DMYS offers them.

(This would be a good place to insert an anecdote of how you have accessed or collaborated with DMYS and the positive impact DMYS has had)

It would be a sad indication of our priorities if one thousand youth could no longer be served because we do not have the ability to ensure successful programs stay open.  I wholly support the work that DMYS does and encourage you to do all you can to keep it open. 

Sincerely,

